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August 26, 2022

Dear Friends at VNS Health and Distinguished Honorees:

I would like to extend my deepest and most sincere congratulations on the occasion of
VNS Health’s 2022 Benefit - “The Future of Care. The Comfort of Home”. As Chair of the
New York City Council Committee on Health I am acutely aware of and grateful for the
significant impact that quality community healthcare services provides to our neighbors,
our loved ones, and our community at large. The work that VNS Health is more than
commendable, it is vital to our collective wellbeing. Caring for our most vulnerable is not
only a selfless act but a crucial investment that reaps extensive dividends for the future.

I would also like to extend my congratulations to Dr. Eugenie Doyle and Mr. Stephen
Warnke for receiving the Lillian D. Wald Award. Continuing the powerful legacy of
Lillian Wald is no small feat and I am pleased to know that those who have committed so
much of themselves in service to the health and wellness of others are being duly
recognized.

Sincerely,

fc:ﬁﬁ

LYNN SCHULMAN
New York City Council Member, District 29TH


https://council.nyc.gov/committees/fire-and-emergency-management/

